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Call for External Audit Service

German Leprosy and Tuberculosis Relief and Association (GLRA) has had a presence in South
Sudan as a non-profit NGO since 1986 and its office is located in Juba. It has been a primary
partner to the National Ministry of Health.

GLRA's vision is to see South Sudan in which no one suffers from Leprosy and other Neglected
Tropical Diseases (NTDs), TB or other diseases of poverty and their consequences such as
disability and exclusion.

Our mission in South Sudan is to continue to excel in the fight against Leprosy, TB and expand
our expertise to other NTDs and disabilities to ensure that marginalized persons obtain access
to adequate health care, inclusion and humanitarian aid.

GLRA South Sudan is currently looking for a registered and experienced audit firm for the year
of 2022 budget year starting that is from Jan 01, 2022 to April 30, 2013

Requirements:

A firm should provide a recommendation from previously audited organizations
A firm should be registered from the government and the audit firm or board

A firm should provide a renewed license for the year of 2023

A firm provide certificate of tax registration

A company and staff profile must be specified and listed

A firm provide audit plan and reporting deadline

The amount of audit fee with and without VAT provide
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Membership certificate

The tenders those who fulfilled the above requirements can participate and take the
TOR in person at GLRA office or send your motivation letter and firm supporting
document to boumkouth.mach@dahw.org copy emelda.bojo@dahw.org. The deadline
of submission will be until May 15, 2023




